
 Remember us when you are  
Spring Cleaning!!          

Need to get rid of any appliances,  
water heaters, old cars (with titles) 

or metal scraps?   
           WE’D LIKE TO HELP!! 

Prosper Booster Club is collecting scrap metal 
as a fundraiser. The drop box is located west of 
Howard’s  Falmouth Service. This is a great 
place to drop off metal and copper. 
 
 The Booster Club received a check for 
$379.46 for the last scrap pick up!! 6,800 lbs. 
of sheet iron!! Thank you!  

Camera & Power Point operators in the 
Sound Booth on Sunday Mornings 

are needed!!   
 
No experience needed—you will be trained.  If you 
have questions, please see Gary Gandolfi. If you’re 

interested in signing up, please let Marjon know. 

Our Year 
End  

BONFIRE 
is THIS Wed,  

May 11 at Erik & 
Stephanie’s. 

 
Please bring your own 

lawn chair & roasting    
       sticks. 

TEEN 22 

Our next meeting is 

Wed, May 18 

6-8pm at Church.  
  

 

 

 

Our next meeting is    
THIS Wed, 

 May 11, 6:30-8:00pm  

at Church.  

   
 
 

 
 
 

Our next meeting is 
Wed, May 18 

 7-9 at the  HUSH 
Building. 

 
Snack: Keagan 

Drink: Alyssa & Josh 

Special Offerings for 
 TODAY: Josh & Mandy Shaarda 
  May 15:  Cadets Boys Club 

 
May 1, 2016 
     Total weekly Budget:  $5,471.06 
     Actual collected:         $5,197.00 

5 K Run/Walk in Falmouth is on Saturday, May 28 at 9:00am— 
 
TODAY is the last day to pre-register for $25. 
After today it will be $30. Registration forms are 
in the Fellowship Room or you can join them on 
Facebook at Prosper CRC Stride for the Prize 5K 
or you can find it on our website –
www.prospercrc.org.  If you have any questions, 
please contact Mike @ 633-7270 or Sheri @ 510-
0996.  

 
Friends Ministry Luncheon and Tour— May 10, 11:30am-1pm. Call 839-
8816 to R.S.V.P.  
 
“Tie That Binds” Quilt Show will be held at NMCS on Friday, May 13 
(10am-5pm) and Saturday, May 14 (10am-2pm).  Lunch is available both days 
from 11am-2pm.  Admission fee is $5 and lunch is $5.   
 
       The AMEN Chorus is welcoming The Singing Hims of the Grand Rapids area for a 
joint Concert of Praise to God Sat, May 21 at 7pm at Rehoboth Reformed Church   
     Admission to the concert is free. A free will offering will be received.  All are invit-
ed to attend and join us afterwards for refreshments and fellowship.  More infor-
mation is at www.amenchorus.org  

 
RUN 4 LIFE—sponsored by Life Resources —will be 
June 11 at Cadillac City Park.  
 Registration at 7am, Run begins at 8am.  
To register go to: rftiming.webconnex.com/Run4Life 
 
Women’s Conference to be held at Resur rection Life 

Church in Cadillac— June 17-18 all teens and women, ages 13 and up are wel-
come. For more info and to register see poster on the bulletin board or visit 
getreslife.org/breathe. 

http://www.amenchorus.org

